
 
Darlington South Homeowners Association Newsletter 

March 1, 2012 
 
 

Greetings fellow DSHA neighbors!  The New Year is well on its way and the new board has been busy 
creating plans to make our neighborhood an even greater place to call home! 
 
 
Making Our Neighborhood Safer 
 
The Board is currently in negotiations with a 
new security service to start patrolling our 
streets in the very near future.  This will 
provide a significant deterrent to potential 
criminal activity in the neighborhood. 
 
Neighborhood Watch Programs have also been 
proven to lower crime in neighborhoods and is 
something we would like to institute in 
Darlington South.  More information will 
follow regarding the development of this 
program and how you can participate. 
 
Snow Plowing/Removal 
 
While it looks like we may have dodged the 
bullet this year, keeping our neighborhood 
roads navigable during the winter months is 
another service we would like to provide for 
the residents of DSHA.  The Board is in the 
process of securing a company to provide snow 
plowing services for next winter. 
 
Better Communication 
 
Coming soon to a computer near you!  A 
DSHA website is being created to better 
communicate issues, events and neighborhood 
news to our residents.  You will also be able to 
voice your concerns, questions, and suggestions 
via the website. 
 
DSHA will soon have a FaceBook page! 
 
The DSHA newsletter will still be published 
and distributed bimonthly. 
 
The new DSHA Directory will be available in 
July. 
 
 

Please Welcome Our New Neighbors 
 
Jon & Jessica Engelbrecht 
9215 South Fulton Avenue 
 
The Gerbers 
9332 South Darlington Avenue 
 
Derek & Malerie Olson 
9220 South Erie 
 
Block Captains 
 
If you are interested in being a Block Captain on 
your street, please contact one of the Board 
members listed below.  Block captains will be the 
liaisons between residents and the Board, and will 
help distribute information to the residents in their 
section. 
 
Reminder 
 
The deadline for DSHA dues is March 31, 2012.  
A late fee will be applied thereafter.  Payment 
address: Darlington South Homeowners 
Association, 9521-B Riverside Parkway, PMB 
120, Tulsa, OK  74137.  Unpaid dues will result in 
a lien placed on the property.  
 
The DSHA Board 
 
President:  Marshall Eudy,918-850-2659 
Vice President: Carla Evans, 918-852-8011 
Treasurer:  Glenna Slaight, 918-491-6684 
Archit. Control: Ellen Draper, 918-261-7499 
Landscape/City Liaison:  Ron Turner, 918-493-2656 
Welcoming/Newsletter: Nancy Gillespie, 918-477-7079 
 
Secretary:  This position is still open 
(Please consider serving on our Board.) 


